
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Grade 12 students and families, on Monday October 21st and Tuesday October 22nd, Redd Line 
Jewelry will be at the school to size Grade 12’s for their grad rings.  They will be set up in the cafeteria 
from 11:00 pm- 1:00 pm on both days, so please ensure you attend one of these two days to be sized.  

 

The cost of the grad ring is covered by the school, if you would like an engraving on the ring, such as 
initials it will be at additional cost of $20.00 including taxes payable in cash on the day of sizing.  

 

After January 1st, 2025, the cost to have your grad ring engraved will be $25.00 including taxes and can 
be arranged at the Redd line Jewelry location.  

 

You will receive your ring at the Grad Ring Ceremony and Liturgy scheduled for Wednesday January 17, 
2025.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact  kbrito@stpauls.mb.ca . 

 

Thank you 

 

Kate Brito 

Executive Assistant to the President 
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